
My question during the Urgent Question
on Horizon: Sub-Postmaster
Convictions, 10 June 2020

John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): Most MPs want the Post Office to apologise to
all those it has wronged and pay generous compensation to them in the
circumstances. Will the Minister add the Government’s voice to that and make
it a demand of the Post Office?

The Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for Business, Energy and
Industrial Strategy (Mr Paul Scully): The Post Office has acknowledged
mistakes in the settlement and the case that we have had. I am glad that both
parties to the group litigation were able to reach a settlement.

Other sub-postmasters who suffered a shortfall will be able to take advantage
of the historical shortfall scheme that the Post Office has launched. They
will be able to come forward and have their case investigated, and hopefully
those wrongs will be righted.
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